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michael astalos <astalos.m@gmail.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 5:13 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Please do not change the current Margin Requirement levels. I am an individual Forex trader and
reducing the Margin will handicap my trading.

Thank You,
Michael Astalos


